
PROJECT TEAM MEMBERS
• Jordan Valley Superintendent: Kelly Smith, 801-842-7190 
  Email: kelly@jordanvalleyconstruction.com
• Project Engineer: Josh Thompson, 801-535- 6177
• Civic Engagement Specialist: Adan Carrillo, 801-535-6251

OVERVIEW 
During the 2019 road construction season, Salt Lake City will reconstruct this 
section of 2500 East, including Downington Avenue, from Foothill Drive to 2500 
East. We have coordinated the reconstruction of these two streets into one 
project to maximize resources and minimize inconvenience to residents. The 
project will replace the asphalt pavement to extend its lifespan and to improve 
drainage conditions and travel experience. Project features include new paint for 
existing markings, upgrades to access ramps, and repairs to curb and gutter, drive 
approaches and sidewalks as needed. 

PROJECT VALUE 
This project was made possible via a $400,000 investment from the Class C Fund. 

PROJECT SCHEDULE  
March through July 2019 | *Subject to change due to weather or unforeseen 
circumstances. 

PROJECT CONTACT INFORMATION 
Email: engineeringinfo@slcgov.com | Website: www.slc.gov/mystreet  
Social Media: @SLCgov | Hashtag: #2500EastSLC  

PROJECT LIMITS

2500 EAST RECONSTRUCTION
From: Foothill Drive to 2100 South 
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